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Town of Hudson - Cable Television Committee
Meet at 7:30PM, first Tuesday of the month in the Town Hall 3rd Floor Conf Room
A = Absent

P = Present
7-Jan
21-Jan
4-Mar
8-Apr
6-May
3-Jun
1-Jul
5-Aug
2-Sep
7-Oct
4-Nov
2-Dec

Andy Vickery
P
P











Elaine Baly
A
P











Jose Cabral
A
A











Tim McCoy
P
P











Tony Ippolito
A
A











Official Meeting (with quorum)
No
Yes











Meeting Minutes from 21-Jan-2003

· Meeting started at 7:35PM with voting quorum.

· Minutes from the November meeting were approved. 

· Notes from the un-official January meeting were reviewed.

· Tim wrote a response letter for Mr. Marc Zimmerman.  Andy mailed the letter after the meeting.

· Tim noted that the customer service standards were filled and available.

· Reviewed, voted and approved the request from Chris Sandini for $35,235.46 in funding for the I-Net project.

· Discussed the High School TV studio engineering design.  Scott is able to take the informal bidding route since the project will be under $7,500.

· Voted to cancel the February meeting and meet again in March.

· Meeting adjourned at 8:20PM. 

‘Actions Required’ after 21-Jan-2003 Meeting

· Andy:  Write memo to BOS approving the funding request of $35,235.46 for the I-Net project.

Agenda for Next Meeting on 04-Mar-2003

· Meeting minutes to be approved from 21-Jan-2003 meeting (see above)

· Citizen Issues and Correspondence

1. Joanne Ellis called Andy at home to complain about the EWTN channel not having volume and also not being carried 7*24.  Also complained about the morality of the television programming being offered to the cable subscribers.

2. Sandra Wheeler has sent a complaint form regarding cable wires that were installed by AT&T Broadband for her neighbor and left on her property.

· General Business:

3. Provide update status of ‘actions required’ that were previously captured (see above)

4. The BOS authorized the funding request of $35,235.46 for the I-Net project that we approved at our last meeting.

5. Discuss options for funding a part-time aide position to assist Scott with the production of local educational programming for HUD TV channel 9.  Scott is in desperate need of additional support in order to provide a quality product.

6. Review new request for $35,701 from Chris Sandini for the upgrade of the town IT servers.  This is in addition to the previously approved INET funding request.

7. Comcast has exercised its right to extend the term of the cable license through 02/28/2009.

8. Account 1809 has been credited $19,690.05 from AT&T Broadband per section 7.11(a) of the license.

9. Account 1823 has been credited $15,059.78 from Comcast per section 8.1(b) of the license.

10. St. Paul Fire and Marine Insurance Company have canceled its bond of $250,000 for AT&T CSC Inc.

11. 2002 Annual Town Report is due by March 10, 2003.

12. Scott Darlington provided us with a copy of the RFP for the design and engineering of a TV studio in the new Hudson High School.  The RFP has now gone out to four vendors and Scott is waiting for responses.  Thanks to Tim for helping Scott with authoring the document!

Please attend on

Tuesday March 4th
as we have funding requests that cannot be voted on without committee quorum.







Next Meeting on Tuesday March 4th @7:30PM


